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Chatham County Police Department Searching For Gunman in Afternoon Shooting  
  

Chatham County, GA (October 14, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is 

searching for the gunman in a shooting that happened around 1:45 this afternoon. 

Police responded to Katama Way off Quacco Road and found a victim with multiple gunshot 

wounds. The victim was transported to the hospital, and their condition is unknown at this time. 

Police are actively searching for the gunman who is described as a black male with a light 

complexion, wearing all black clothes and black shoes. He was seen running southbound from 

Katama in the direction of the Berwick Lakes subdivision. If you spot him, please call 9-1-1 

immediately. 

Anyone with information regarding this case can call Chatham County Police Department 

detectives at 912-652-4701 or CrimeStoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters remain anonymous, and 

may qualify for a cash reward. 
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